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Training on School Admission Appeals
1. The Legal Services department at Cumbria County Council are offering a training course on School Admission Appeal. The training is open to all school staff, local authority employees and panel members involved in Appeal Panels. 
2. For school’s signed up to the Legal Services SLA (Service Level Agreement) the training is free of charge.  For those not signed up there is a fee of £50.00 per delegate (plus VAT if applicable).
3. Included in the training will be an overview of the application process leading up to an appeal; what information you should include in the appeal papers; what prejudice is; how to present your case to an appeal panel; the constitution of appeal panels and what the appeal panels look out for. Following this we will cover some legal updates. 
4. If you are anticipating school admission appeals for September or wish to refresh your knowledge on appeals you may find this training beneficial. 
The training will be provided as follows:

Date: Tuesday 29th March 2022
Time: 9.30-13:00

Via: Microsoft Teams 

If you are interested in attending please contact the team at schoolappeals@cumbria.gov.uk 
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